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Important Update: End of Daylight Saving Time
2024-10-25 - Lucas From FXGlobe Support - Trading Activity Information

Dear ,

We would like to inform you about the upcoming end of Daylight Saving Time (DST) and
how it will impact trading hours:

• Europe & UK: DST ends on October 27, 2024, with clocks moving back by 1 hour at 2:00
am GMT.

• USA: DST ends on November 3, 2024, with clocks moving back by 1 hour at 2:00 am EDT.

✅ The changes will affect trading hours between October 27 and November 3, 2024.
After these dates, normal trading hours will resume.

Please visit our blog for more information on how specific asset classes will be affected.

If you need any assistance or have questions, our team is here to help. Don’t hesitate to get
in touch.

Best regards,

The FXGlobe Team

https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/trading-activity-information-1
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/posts/important-update-end-of-daylight-saving-time-1
https://fxglobeu.deskpro.com/en-US/news/trading-activity-information-1
https://fxglobe.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7b7664a1ea3d9ed715bdb2e86&id=3f74c5113d&e=48dad34762

